

CITY OF SOMERVILLE, MASSACHUSETTS FIRE DEPARTMENT KATJANA BALLANTYNE MAYOR

CHARLES J. BREEN JR. CHIEF ENGINEER

January 8, 2024

Commissioner Jill Lathan City of Somerville Traffic Commission

Re: Gordon Street fire lanes

Dear Commissioner Lathan,

I respectfully request that two fire lanes be established on Gordon Street. These fire lanes will run from the corner of North Street down both sides in an westerly direction for a distance of twenty (20) feet. Vehicles have been regularly parking on both corners impeding fire apparatus turning off North Street.

I am submitting this proposal in the interest of public safety. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,

Charles J. Breen Jr.

Chief Engineer

